
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  07/31/2020 08:00:00 AM

To:  Bohlen, Steve@DOC <Steve.Bohlen@conservation.ca.gov>

Subject:  Re: CGS Comments on proposed Hollywood Center DEIR
 

Hi Steve,

Thank you for your email. Your request has been noted.

Regards,

On Thu, Jul 30, 2020 at 5:39 PM Bohlen, Steve@DOC <Steve.Bohlen@conservation.ca.gov> wrote:

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

 

Attached please find a letter signed and stamped by Tim McCrink and Janis Hernandez
containing CGS comments on the DEIR for the Hollywood Center Project.

 

Please discard my earlier email, which had inadvertent errors.

 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

 

Sincerely,

 

Steve Bohlen

 

 

Steven R. Bohlen

Acting State Geologist

 

California Department of Conservation

801 K Street, MS 12-01, Sacramento, CA 95814

C: (916) 516-3151

E: steve.bohlen@conservation.ca.gov
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-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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